Mens' Department

Huntgville, Ala. o

Dear Madam:

WE ARE GOING OUT OF THE BOYS’ CLOTHING
BUSINESS, because we need the space for other mer-
chandise.

It 18 _.necessary for us .to:make .a: QUICK
clearance, so we have arranged for a SPECIAL sale
to start Friday, December 1l4th, and which will last
until every garment is sold.

We anticipate that the sale will last
only a few days, on account of the very low prices
we will quote.

This is a golden opportunity to buy for
your boy a suit and overcoat, and even to anticipate
his next Spring needs, as some of these garments are
light weight. The prices quoted are considerably
less than we can buy them from the manufacturer.

Don’t wait. You will not have such
an opportunity again perhaps for many years.

Respeetfully yeurs,

Goldsmith-Grosser Co.
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